
Please mark your calendars for the 14th  almost–annual  

 Tuesday, April 16, 2024 

9:00 - 4:00 

at the Gorge Discovery Center 

The Dalles, OR 

Sponsored by 

Questions? Contact Bill Sharp at bill_sharp@yakama.com  (509) 945-3167 

or Jeanette Burkhardt at jeanette@ykfp.org  (509) 945-1617 

Details to follow 

soon.  Hope you  

can join us! 

Back by popular 
demand... 

https://www.gorgediscovery.org/

